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Message from Dean de Noble re: #KSUnite
To all members of the APDesign Community:
All faculty, staff and students of our APDesign
community are encouraged to attend the
upcoming K-State Event on Tuesday, Nov. 14,
participating in the March to the Anderson Hall
Lawn departing from the William T Kemper
Amphitheater at 1:00pm.
 
I hope you will join me in recognizing the
importance of inclusiveness and diversity in our
college and community by participating in this
event.
 
In working to make this a unifying event, please
strive to walk with individuals you have not
befriended in the past, using this time to form
greater bonds across our APDesign family.
 
Growing our community through our unity!
# KSUnite!
 
Please note that all offices will be closed and all
services and classes suspended from 1:00pm-
3:00pm simultaneous to this event.
 
Tim
 

Calendar of Events:
 
TODAY - NOV. 13
KDCD Information | 5:30pm in
Seaton Hall, room 2124 

Portfolio Basics |5:30pm|
Regnier Forum - Join associate
professors Katie Kingery-Page and
LaBarbara Wigfall to learn the
basics of portfolio design and
documenting your work for portfolios.

Tuesday, November 14 | 9:30 -
11:00am | Regnier Forum in
Regnier Hall
Peter Wirtz
Wirtz International Landscape
Architects
 
KSUnite - 1pm-3pm | Kemper
Amphitheater, leaving from
amphitheater to Anderson Hall at
1pm. 
 
Wednesday, November 15
|4:30pm| Regnier Atrium 
Discussions w/ Fran Silvestre

 
CONNECT WITH US

SOCIAL MEDIA

http://your.website.address.here


 
K-State Family hosting Unity Walk and KSUnite
By Division of Communications and Marketing 
All students, faculty and staff are encouraged to join
together for the K-State Unity Walk to Anderson Hall
lawn from 1-1:30 p.m. Tuesday, Nov. 14.  
 
The walk is a symbolic introduction to KSUnite, a
communitywide program for diversity, inclusion and
equity from 1:30-2:30 p.m. on the Anderson Hall lawn.
 
The Kansas State University administration has
approved a rare closure of all classes and offices from
1-3 p.m. Nov. 14. All members of the community are
encouraged to attend.
 
"This is a great opportunity for the university and the
community to come together as we move forward to
create a more inclusive and equitable campus," said
Jack Ayres, student body president. "All students should
plan to join their campus family and be a part of this
historic event."
 
Faculty Senate President Brian Lindshield and
University Support Staff Senate President Carrie Fink
encourage all faculty, unclassified staff and university
support staff to walk and be present at the KSUnite
program.
 
There will be coordinated starting points across campus
so people can walk together in unity. K-Staters are
encouraged to wear purple and are asked to start
walking together at 1 p.m. or when the Anderson Hall
bells chime.
Ayres and Darrell Reese, president of the Black Student
Union, are hosting the program. The Rev. Troy Bowers
will give the invocation and President Richard Myers will
provide a message of unity and outline steps that all K-
Staters can take as the community moves forward.
 
Following KSUnite, K-Staters may share their written and
spoken messages at facilitated conversations about

 
@APDesignKState

https://www.facebook.com

www.instagram.com/apdesignkstate/

NEWS AND INFORMATION

K-State Website

 

APDesign Magazine
 Seaton Hall Revitalization &
Expansion

ARCHITECTURE Website

IAPD Website

LARCP Website

Chang Gallery

Distinguished Lecture Series

Weigel Library Website
 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bgv1szJMCAhqsdjPlfckagfLhVM4qfdb0TDh39dCz5WndltSUoT9VUzN-HzyXngfqyEahTqBvONygPy-FfjAbOQ4px1VZxQEK1scAGcXkqSzhuXDf6ZSriHrgb9Byx8mCpF5n8NXZZndOyjmrhx5pma0V5jNaWHFMfgjh1J2UEneUZeRO6nwbw==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bgv1szJMCAhqsdjPlfckagfLhVM4qfdb0TDh39dCz5WndltSUoT9VUzN-HzyXngfqyEahTqBvONygPy-FfjAbOQ4px1VZxQEK1scAGcXkqSzhuXDf6ZSriHrgb9Byx8mCpF5n8NXZZndOyjmrhx5pma0V5jNaWHFMfgjh1J2UEneUZeRO6nwbw==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bgv1szJMCAhqsdjPlfckagfLhVM4qfdb0TDh39dCz5WndltSUoT9VUzN-HzyXngfEzK_skYiuezEiKsp6ILqzzuTBamCsO1oeQFWtnA_DdTDPxAQssjRYCfqgQmKj6k6daKfkXj8LWlKT_zcwB1btqvT96VhkkwJB2hbb2bJDdmTMBzexJ65xj_FzQCor9fwTHdph71PMJLSnujpBOmIOg==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bgv1szJMCAhqsdjPlfckagfLhVM4qfdb0TDh39dCz5WndltSUoT9VUzN-HzyXngfEzK_skYiuezEiKsp6ILqzzuTBamCsO1oeQFWtnA_DdTDPxAQssjRYCfqgQmKj6k6daKfkXj8LWlKT_zcwB1btqvT96VhkkwJB2hbb2bJDdmTMBzexJ65xj_FzQCor9fwTHdph71PMJLSnujpBOmIOg==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bgv1szJMCAhqsdjPlfckagfLhVM4qfdb0TDh39dCz5WndltSUoT9VR3wqi182aZmGQox9Y6g3JxuEQ7ydc7QK38Sz7ptYNeikZenz3e3eg45dtcPCQKiiV0L3o-mU5Jqfp4GwXgVqQtyMWXaeTG3_bRwVvxwqWXzwUADjDdNb-q-66M7_4A_aTJwOC_GNszm8JZmdodAdSfbabS6kZpaojpGfO-npd4mPWmkB0dAOZUPUD_ECZ5qOjXhQM4a49dDf645JbA01z8NYPQJfrqKX_FzOJ96kXQx5ac3WcFzcBfHZM6fYjFDBTCoZM4-cueVgCwaDlGuQdPrNQCfmX29XDNp-vsihaMb&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bgv1szJMCAhqsdjPlfckagfLhVM4qfdb0TDh39dCz5WndltSUoT9VTUiYHFhP4avQKZW5jx2hkYSff9s5gcmB6e-RXWiIEbHqQtPQDbIXR00mX-5RAU6dxFNcTETFaIRLCUfsMZlI_WOwresPtDw_afSP8eUnAiyf9OHx4EZwogc2rSzO40wi6IaoOexOlaHYJNCM8fGtKtdHsoUL7xtDi3BAui2-SDJP5iq-vNlWsRo4ARZr0xXp3hdor9qSMM4B4O64jyz3vpHSRFEaU6IM6jLlqUQcsKMmqyoGUuwK3luGu04-4LWSAMcKEFTzYw7&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bgv1szJMCAhqsdjPlfckagfLhVM4qfdb0TDh39dCz5WndltSUoT9VUCTt6S0c5KfveOm6d_vP_yzEbfW80orbgLDKLU01cAg_UF9ANH09vDsAKty3buwB7V4aEYqT30jV3kmgKDQEzZqOfjKM0o3HBIR8bfXSXakGJ_kUDYJSPVwAJwQn7AQqXl4K_XWbdIpTc-pT4mZ8ZjlXsVmR0BSvujQsEeGLFDOuvQcUeqdaCqM2CIRhWY7YhUgordjbgGKyGf947TcBkpQmC7hhioaD1-UAlYPLaq5KMm62SchymzBz15NtL83yS55mChMBoprYiGKUsyF3u7SdjxTv6Vs9t5_tL8F61FesUBzEIWAQJuEgTrWqQ9NVrrAXDGV0VGi&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bgv1szJMCAhqsdjPlfckagfLhVM4qfdb0TDh39dCz5WndltSUoT9VUCTt6S0c5Kf41wuZvzDBLezqwvQ1N20-LfkTyu7YQeGhB3nZ8--C1Az1DPuDm2X0LzxxXv7grsX_AJHnJVigC5TGbigQzgPWEIMdIAiC9GPQBb64Y_B0Uz4RYFkIANkFuXdWNy1JsqSNnxRk-3DvHKvrAkCTd1Y0K8qVFkctCZtDHZLaICNXqXsOzM2SdyY7zJS2vnmHbB8PspHzv5yrO-vqB90Or1Dtg7dOtXC-wnE9hUiMI5_aBUVuTrPaaFNMc3sNuLd4mY97uJfzrr8q3ZSYSeyTuDV0aKhLXABPMF6aVT01866EC0=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bgv1szJMCAhqsdjPlfckagfLhVM4qfdb0TDh39dCz5WndltSUoT9VUTCg301AlQr0joNS1JNtWPUh9DLhdEZRYhBYWrQ9Zto8c6hmWcYXalWXODWQG641xpoE-z54tIBmjkL1eq8ZzCMgCGRZUMEdRjJdVPqlTq7SITngAc0bvbmwMU5NbGSusAHoa_eavQGRYvZpX2WmKQ5GQqUGGManv7g5Ek6OI-lb5S349FBCRsXfsswD125iJfeFp8dpPytSZmKVBqMgTUecBnOvG3kt3_P412yw1qDogv0rOayBXL1BRgpGDs9Mg_85AKnyvRHS92232LJNDHiKUIoYL0X6Q==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bgv1szJMCAhqsdjPlfckagfLhVM4qfdb0TDh39dCz5WndltSUoT9VfovfoIZevO8gdTGivfeSNaNAXy75-2OLB51ji2wn_BUf6WdgeinGg7LDLJO3CF9pvGLW5YdBh0HF_b2f2bup7RMlicur7PzgHnVr7Flf38RpM_j3ZI10XwZbOOw3n9LS8TtX0qKLca0g2ecet5Wwzt6ZWcQIvm5pEpIiHISC-MEf1dHaCYlJhcCwzleGhBTUY0TBVW-VmY6CBQ-qva3fs8w0Rl05XzR-w3aVKicUZzSuO3bTQTymBEEqY6TvbwV6q3E5fhqw_7Bw1W49NBtDyHsH1LAF1VaZQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bgv1szJMCAhqsdjPlfckagfLhVM4qfdb0TDh39dCz5WndltSUoT9VUTCg301AlQr7RZuXt_f4Aj5TMg2dqV8X5SS3K8ccvxpr2g-puSwyqna_mFRsvnxFgrq-t1zPT7kr5ALqpYwS1EiPDLr0rIETth5eQ7MeVnfXhAaYuxzeoutHkOHuWQ6Lk97YnFodpw7ovwiwfdBmz_ocMWncpEj2sswMJF-eOzpfhGYwqE2CY1tR4QFg0jaIFogDsA_ZxNBLtMhWkguP7AsS4SI0FBJ5M6UOU0O9Zrk_4PZ8oGgUfA29v8Yw3DbZ873J9JbqjNMyQSXDPOzh2CVzVTn2uHqVwyTDA4LllBP&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bgv1szJMCAhqsdjPlfckagfLhVM4qfdb0TDh39dCz5WndltSUoT9VUBjAvSnipjnOPmswoEm0zntN2C5fX5CcVxGSqVgUhAE_arMK9KC7HBzvuob7Y3WZZX9QCQB8anr6T1fTHLShnFH-SAoPHvpSNhNHuqPhb3H0hMqAQ9JrADs6uSn_CEFXJIn-vLb8ACx99RIttkMkICUomAqWwpNUIt9Im6a0Vgw8r7xrRFwyCMlH3eXENvtZIiKtJAetTKDC4FSlChqwJCZq1D4U0pNlc9Na5xqmo-_xBm5O1jU5QgWvYGyixlUOMfK2IAOEWXSvsn7uA0y4WeO7LCorYTrApNeO1ub2Z8jQVQ2zb-0od-4HSYrQ9zTv1UagaTkMWvl&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bgv1szJMCAhqsdjPlfckagfLhVM4qfdb0TDh39dCz5WndltSUoT9VTUTLxUtOOebqZ0D4pm2XkQBcHsVLeC3a70maiQCN0TDRMrDWRrgf9bgzvfqOYjqNcyV7oHCwTdYHwKl4eTRcVDo4ngF73aeelil7GaTz7whelndZUHAkrEZ1YiHto6dw1dRZ2A0cAJSRLK1jbZVnDFRcmntqIiXkFK5OqOoi0U1f4s4T4iOW-99f6_Vweix9o9-d48lz5LE8GG6n3XIyUGAg_VGFxMIyCyZJfSgqPhYW0wE7evpNhn5wr_T7wBltF4KUr13mGvUXTajcbAC-drW41U7BCVXnzsN4aafzzi_wvsDVoQ7sRkmdDSlrKrifV7PEdFrvsqytDimzp5G49Y=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bgv1szJMCAhqsdjPlfckagfLhVM4qfdb0TDh39dCz5WndltSUoT9VUTCg301AlQryWZBKyhAZpGdrHjQhNbT6GlXNg5X7L9j68b7LKv-XkWQncsp1wPNJWkNt1EcgNJ-dg1nfWvf2URBOgXNReiU6eEG7eoBKuxi5WkgNwMJqmiETkuu5jqQDIAhubCSD-tdg9E0TKZ9mhtlLlB4wmL0sazGXzgzfCzwDTxPxUQVutuhEDZPqLZpTYYucXuEL-dlc5h9eaRQ2Sp_8uRdknj7ieiJtHj7sZqwYFVlQDVX6KIsVwVayLVaSeindZmTCyQ12his6flMnRnVmtUC6c2SYHi0C5SOYbeJ&c=&ch=


education, reflection and action in the K-State Student
Union.
 
 

Studio Desks - Punch Lists - WINTER BREAK!!!!
 
APDesign as well as our building design and
construction teams continue to work towards a fully
secured building, but we still have a few issues that will
not be resolved prior to winter break. Additionally, the
college needs to switch out studio desks with issues as
part of our punch list process with the desk
manufacturer. With the significant activities ahead of us
to prepare for the Spring semester, students are being
asked to remove their possessions from the building
during Winter Break. We know this is an inconvenience,
but is important to close out many open projects. 
 
Please remove all personal materials and clean up
(trash and recycling is to be bagged and placed in
a designated area in the design lab) your studio
space no later than Friday, December 15, 2017 at
5:00 pm.
 
 
Lisa Shubert
Assistant to the Dean

SPECIAL GUEST LECTURE 11:30AM IN REGINIER FORUM
Special Guest Lecture -  two 20min talks will be presented by
Susan Chin and Charles Mckinney at 11:30am in Regnier Forum -
Pizza / discussion to follow.
 

 
Susan Chin
"Future Culture: Connecting Staten Island's Waterfront to
its Community"
 



Susan Chin, FAIA, Hon. ASLA, Executive
Director leads the Design Trust for
Public Space, a nationally recognized
incubator that transforms and evolves the city's
landscape with public agencies, community
collaborators, and private sector experts-
architects, landscape architects, planners,
artists, graphic designers, photographers--
since 1995.  She has overseen key projects,
such as Five Borough Farm, Making
Midtown,Under the Elevated, The World's
Park, Laying the Groundwork, Opening the

Edge and Future Culture.  Prior to joining the Design Trust, Ms.
Chin served as Assistant Commissioner for Capital Projects at
NYC Department of Cultural Affairs for over 20 years, supporting
more than $3 billion in new construction, revitalization and public
art projects citywide. Ms. Chin served as Vice President on the
American Institute of Architects board, and received numerous
awards, including ASLA Honorary Membership in 2015, AIA New
York State's 2013 Kideney Gold Medal and 2011 Del Gaudio
Award, Loeb Fellowship at Harvard and Distinguished Alumna
from Ohio State University. 
 
Charles Mckinney
"Buildings as Landscape"

Charles McKinney; Previously, as Chief
of Design at New York City Parks, he
more than doubled the production of the
design program. More innovative park
buildings and landscapes, were created
under his direction than under any of his
predecessors or successors.
 
As the former Principal Urban Designer for
NYC Parks, Charles led the preparation of
major park master plans including

Northern Manhattan, VanCortlandt and Riverside Parks. Under his
direction, the Department explored responses to the design
imperatives of the 21st century; web based planning tools and
communication, as well as the role of planning in creating
community.  
 
These accomplishments earned him honorary membership from
both the American Institute of Architects and the American Society
of Landscape Architects. He is Co-Chair of City as Living
Laboratory founded by artist Mary Miss, the organization pairs
artists and scientists to make environmental issues visceral.  

APDESIGN MERCHANDISE - EVERY FRIDAY 12:30pm -
1:30pm



Every Friday! 12:30pm - 1:30pm  
DSAC - APDESIGN MERCHANDISE  
Come buy your APDesign Merchandise! Every Friday go to the
welcome desk outside S1149 | 12:30-1:30pm  
Cash or check only. T-Shirts, pens, portfolios, sketch pads
(Moleskin brand), Hats and more!

KCDC EVENT TODAY

Monday, November 13 |5:30pm| 2124 Seaton Hall  
Are you interested in urban design and working on a
community-based project in downtown Kansas City?

PORTFOLIO BASICS, SPECIAL TOPIC



Monday, November 13 |5:30pm 
PORTFOLIO BASICS, SPECIAL TOPIC
Mon., Nov. 13, 5:30 p.m., Regnier Forum
Join associate professors Katie Kingery-Page and
LaBarbara Wigfall to learn the basics of portfolio design
and documenting your work for portfolios.  
This event is a requirement for 2nd year APDPro
students.

 
Peter Wirtz, Nov. 14 at 11am | Regnier Forum

 Wirtz International Landscape Architects
Regnier Forum | Regnier Hall

 
Spatial Memory Test



 
Weigel Library 

Weigel Library Updates 

Misplaced -
During our relocation from 3rd floor Seaton to 0081
Regnier Hall a red, three-shelf, single-sided book cart was
misplaced. It would be very useful as a mobile display
cart in new Weigel. If anyone knows its present location,
please notify the library staff. Thanks so much.

Displays -
Furniture models by IAPD students - what talented young
designers we have! (There's room for more...)
Fuensanta Nieto and Mogens Smed - If you enjoyed their
lectures and want more, displays will be available for a
few more days.

Portfolio Basics - If you need ideas and inspiration
before Monday night's event, our books are out for just
that.

Peter Wirtz - lecture this week - periodical articles are out
and "green" - you can't miss them.

Fran Silvestre - current Victor Regnier Distinguished
Visiting Professor will be here Wednesday - lots of
resources on his work.

Fall break/Thanksgiving holiday schedule -
Weigel Library will be closed during the fall/holiday break
so construction modifications can be made. Therefore
Weigel Library will close at 5 pm on Friday, November 17
and reopen again at 8 am on Monday, November 27.
Enjoy your break and your holiday. Travel safely to and
from. Then be ready for the last busy weeks of Fall
Semester 2017!
 

Photo Competition
 



 

Thomas A. Tyler and Answers Inc.
APDesign Architectural and Environmental Student
Photography Competition will take place November
2017 for the Chang Gallery exhibition running  Nov. 20 -
Dec 1.  
 
Professionals will evaluate the five categories of
competition: black & white, landscape, exterior
architecture, interiors & architectural details, and other
subject matter.
 
Entries are due to the Communications & Events
Office (214 Seaton Hall) by 5 p.m. Nov. 18.   
If you are unable to bring in your entry you may mail it to
the office.  You may also email your entry form rather than
sending it on a flashdrive or cd.
 
All entries need to be framed or on mat board with its own
hanging device.
 
All entries must be framed and accompanied by the
attached form. PLEASE READ THE FORM CAREFULLY
CLICK HERE FOR THE ENTRY FORM 

Discussions with Fran Silverstre | Nov. 15| 4:30pm

 
Fabrication Lab Sign-up!

The Fabrication Labs are now open for individual student
training. Please follow the link below to sign up for a time
slot. If you do not see a time that works for you, or have

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bgv1szJMCAhqsdjPlfckagfLhVM4qfdb0TDh39dCz5WndltSUoT9VbO6HbJyGBQK3MrRFcsJSJNMhfmJcteuR81rXjJikM5E0lwrzopFheiOk5MP5qAzu_kNM-XWS-9c4yCa7eYJo0aS9VNCVAo9Hq9YgH6JprRmsexQeBv_pnXOPq36VPfxAA-G1zhCl9MHLtkHVJg9L7VtF3MffVk9aY5Yug-K3k6XKTNLg3iV46jBQNoar9LRqxmD5tMtFUNW94ZsWNO03xmzO18cYk45RfZMXLWBRreZ8-j7VqIBrAfGlhfhYt7HTwuIBiPIrC3S0J25lKr6nnWcQao9aHGv_aXccEeLnuNlpqFCnbfbdnToe5eqLgmDNSPfdE_AMJTc&c=&ch=


questions about training, please email Richard
Thompson (rht@ksu.edu).

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c044baea629a4fe3-
apdesign

Reminder: 
The Spray Finish Lab (0087A) is now officially open
for use. 
All Students must read, sign, and return a copy of the
Spray Finish Lab Policies and Procedures to Richard
Thompson (0079B) prior to using the space. Copies of
the policies are located outside of the the Spray Finish
Lab door. 
 
Thanks, 
Fab Lab Management 

APDPro
Upcoming APDPro Events  
*Events are K-State 360 eligible
APDPro: Portfolio Basics* (PLEASE NOTE LOCATION
CHANGE)
[PORTFOLIO BASICS, SPECIAL TOPIC]
Mon., Nov. 13, 5:30 p.m., The Ekdahl (3rd Floor Event
Space)
Join associate professors Katie Kingery-Page and
LaBarbara Wigfall to learn the basics of portfolio design
and documenting your work. This event is a requirement
for 2nd year APDPro students.
 
KCDC Presentation*
[SPECIAL TOPIC]
Mon., Nov. 13, 5:30 p.m., Regnier 2124
Are you considering KCDC for your 5th year studio for
2018-19?  Vladimir Krstic and students from the Kansas
City Design Center will be on campus to present on the
exciting opportunity to take your final studio in Kansas
City and work on engaging interdisciplinary projects that
make a difference.
 
Peter Wirtz Lecture
[FALL LECTURE]
Tues., Nov. 14, 9:30-11 a.m., Regnier Forum
Come participate in an informal presentation on the
essential relationship between horticulture and landscape
architecture. Q&A to follow.
 
Discussions with Fran Silvestre
'17-'18 Victor Regnier Distinguished Visiting Professor
[SPECIAL TOPIC]
Wed., Nov. 15, 3:30 p.m., Regnier Atrium

College of Architecture, Planning & Design | (785) 532-5950 | apdesign@ksu.edu | 
 Kansas State University - 2132 Seaton Hall

Manhattan, KS 66505

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bgv1szJMCAhqsdjPlfckagfLhVM4qfdb0TDh39dCz5WndltSUoT9VfssVCnFpCYLLryAIwL7pCiaDAbzBqc5Bc_tIBRX42UsVKaV-1gCVg7v_Mdaol4BqHJ9vjO8kk0R8MkI7GAREHnhEQplUszLTfGlv51ntA45hNZLseH3ACEQCwMBmaTPNCkZzgDT2sF19kGr6To6Shsqw4B_ytw8ppaSa8WgSo0swtTtfEBDHfy97p36cbCHjSaAHzDTqoun8TbQKEgAk3uGFBawqhiXvQezGGdudeFvZRIPf-Ii8SM7RVdcvfYB9lio_RuKrzKSGqBpivSYcO-pb3ms0fEqAomQ-llrxAvq5ww5gkVLs8CgYTaou3Xgsf63dbyMDy7y&c=&ch=



